
 
 

October 8, 2023 

 

BULLETIN	
	
	

RE:  JOB ACTION: 
 
THE WITHDRAWL OF WWTP OPERATIONS GVRDEU MEMBERS FROM DUTIES 
NOT CONTAINED WITHIN THEIR JOB DECRIPTIONS 
 
Effective 3:30 pm today, October 8th, 2023, the Union has made the decision to Direct 
all our Wastewater Treatment Plant Operations members to only perform work within 
their current job descriptions.  Specifically, Wastewater Treatment Plant Operator – 
Charge Hand’s will not participate in monitoring processes or staff at facilities other than 
where they are employed. 
 

THE ABOVE ACTION APPLIES TO ALL WWTP MEMBERS! 
 
Please be advised that information on job action is available through your Shop Steward 
and Bulletins such as this. 
 
We strongly caution Members not to undertake any job action that is not sanctioned by 
the Union Executive. 
 
Your steward or a member of the executive will advise you when further job action 
beyond the above is required. 
 
 
 
 
Jesse Medeiros, 
GVRDEU President 
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